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Jean-huxtable@hotmail.co.uk
13 August 2017
Mrs Jo Farr

Grant Thornton UK LLP

Hartwell House

55-61 Victoria Street

Bristol

BS1 6FT

Dear Jo

Please find enclosed the 2017 Annual Return and supporting documents.

Just a few matters to clarify:

I now realize unfortunately I made a few more errors on the 2016 return supporting documents. I have now rectified this and entered the correct details.  At last I have managed to pin down our Internal Auditor and got the form checked and signed.  You are no doubt aware our Chairman, Councillor Dave Dalzell sadly passed away last year, he used to deal with the website and since the unfortunately not yet got anyone to deal with it working on it though.  The accounts were available for inspection at the Annual Parish Meeting by any member of the parish that was there and printed copies were available.  I emailed you a copy of the notice I requested to be placed on the Parish Notice board, I believe it was 3rd July?  I heard nothing from anyone.
As our Chairman has also been away our Vice Chairman has signed the form on behalf of the Parish Council which I trust is also acceptable, his details are also on the information form.

I do apologize for the delay in returning the form.  This has been due to the Internal Auditor being away on business and pressure of work.

If anything else needs explaining please do let me know.

Jean Huxtable (Parish Clerk)


 
